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Dear Professor Villar, 

Full Title of Study: Effects of COVID-19 in pregnancy on maternal, fetal and newborn 
outcomes in the INTERGROWTH-21st global network 
 
OXTREC Reference: 526-20 

Thank you for your email of the 24 January 2022, in which you have requested to extend the 
study end date to December 2022. OxTREC is happy to grant this extension, and have updated 
our records accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sami Kelsh 
Research Ethics Administrator, OxTREC 
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